From: Oram, Richard - Environment & Economy [mailto:Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 July 2015 13:52
To: Planning
Subject: Planning consultation responses

15/00252/F - Land To Rear Of 2 The Villas Main Street Wendlebury
15/01126/F - The Conifers Thorpe Road Wardington
15/01125/F - Woodway House Main Street Sibford Ferris
15/01094/F - Weston Manor Cottage Northampton Road Weston On The Green
15/01146/F - 1 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury
15/01158/F - Ashdown Creampot Lane Cropredy

Dear Sir or Madam

The proposals outlined would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to this scheme.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Historic and Natural Environment Team
Infrastructure Planning
Speedwell House, Speedwell Street
Oxford. OX1 1NE 
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